
ECCJ Implemented Workshop Aiming at Establishment of Energy Conservation Act in Myanmar  

[Project Summary] 

Entrusted to promote Energy Conservation in executing projects of Rationalization of 

International Energy Use and the Capacity Building by the Ministry of Economy, Trade and 

Industry (METI), the Energy Conservation Center, Japan (ECCJ) implemented the 2nd workshop 

during 2 days from December 20 to December 21, 2016 at the Ministry of Industry in Nay Pyi Taw 

aiming at establishment of Energy Conservation Act. 
 

 

 

The Energy Conservation Center, Japan have been continuing to support the Ministry of 

Industry of Myanmar which is preparing to establish Energy Conservation Act. 

This time, the ECCJ implemented a follow-up research to confirm the progress made after the 

first dispatch in August, provision of information on the transport sector to be newly 

incorporated, and introduction of successful cases of the industry and building sector, which 

was requested from Myanmar. 

As for progress after August, it was confirmed that concept of designated business operators 

to be selected, qualified energy manager system and S&L system was under good 

preperation. Based on the concept, the Ministry of Industry established a Working Committee 

(W/C) to study details with governmental bodies and organizations, 18 organizations in total, 

which are to be involved in the implementation. 

The workshop participants of this time were members of this W/C and they discussed legal 

measures that may become necessary hereafter for each sector. It was a kind of kick-off 

meeting of the W/C, therefore ECCJ is going to provide support hereafter. 


